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Dear LLM students,  

I hope you are all well after a busy term and that you are looking forward to the Easter break as you 
complete your assignments. 

Thank you all for submitting your dissertation proposals. 

Please see the ‘LLM Dissertation Guide’ on the PG student Hub where you will find information 
about the role of the supervisor, marking and feedback guide and key dates. 

Supervision 

Each student will be now allocated a supervisor on Tabula. While every attempt is made to match 
topics with the expertise of the relevant supervisor, this is not possible in the vast majority of cases. 
Students should not expect specialist supervision. You will receive assistance with the overall writing 
process and structure of the dissertation. 

Supervision meetings

The formal supervision period takes place in Term 3. Students are provided four supervision 
meetings. Three of those meetings are in the form of individual meetings with your supervisor, where 
the supervisor may comment on previously submitted drafts.  The fourth meeting will be in the form 
of the LLM dissertation Workshop/Conference to be held on Thursday, 23May 2024. All students 
are required to attend this conference. You will have the opportunity to present your research 
questions to a thematic panel of academics and your peers to gain feedback. 

The Student Experience team will also hold writing boot camps/ other activities in Term 3. 

First Meeting

As soon as you know your supervisor please get in touch with them to organise a meeting within the 
first two weeks of Term 3 to agree the dissertation topic and refine the proposal.

The final supervision meeting will take place by the end of 2nd week of July, which is the end of the 
supervision period.

Please make sure that you take advantage of the supervision period during Term 3.  Supervisors are 
not required to read or comment upon any drafts submitted after 28 June 2024. 

All meetings are to be recorded on Tabula. 
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Extensions for your April coursework and assignments

If you are seeking an extension for any of your April assignments, you must make your request in the 
usual way via Tabula and upload supporting documentation. 

Information on the process for seeking an extension can be found on the Personal Circumstances 
page Extension section. 

Please email the following with your inquiries:

Wellbeing:  Law.DSSW@warwick.ac.uk

Postgraduate: postgraduate.law@warwick.ac.uk

Have a good break. 

Best wishes, 

Kathryn 


